
Your chance to influence the Linkinhorne Neighbourhood 
Plan 

 Your Linkinhorne Neighbourhood Plan is continuing to evolve and it’s now 

your chance to influence and affect its outcome. The next public display of 
the Neighbourhood Plan will be held in Linkinhorne Parish Hall on the 20th 

Sept, between 17:00 and 20:00.   

Constructive views and opinions are eagerly sought so that the final plan will 

feel truly owned by our community. Our plan aligns with the new Cornwall 

Local Plan but will proudly show a Linkinhorne stamp and character. Please 

take the opportunity to have a look, chat and comment.  

 

 


